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Microsoft announced that the end of extended support for SharePoint Server 2013 will be
11th April 2023. We have always planned to end support for the SharePoint 2013
integration into Lasernet on that date.

We recently identified an unexpected issue where the latest Lasernet version does not work
with SharePoint 2013. Due to the imminent end of support date for SharePoint 2013, we
have decided to bring forward our own end of support date for the SharePoint 2013
connection.

This means that we will not be implementing a fix to allow the latest Lasernet version to
connect to SharePoint 2013.

Note
Connections to all other versions of SharePoint currently supported by Microsoft still work.
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